OFFICIAL
Anomaly Detection
Response to RFI and Collaboration Event Application

Submissions must be submitted by 18:00 on Friday 10th February 2023. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any submissions after this point. Selection for the collaboration event will take place week commencing the 13th February and we will let you know whether you have been selected for the event on Friday 17th February 2023, at which point further details will be provided.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions or require further information regarding this RFI, then please email acork@dstl.gov.uk with “Anomaly Detection RFI Question” in the subject line. Any further information will only be shared with organisations who can credibly contribute to a UK security capability.

	Organisation Information

	Organisation
	Click or tap here to enter text.
	Your name
	Click or tap here to enter text.
	Email
	Click or tap here to enter text.
	Phone Number
	Click or tap here to enter text.


	Please provide a short summary of your background and experience in the area of anomaly detection


	Click or tap here to enter text.


	Would you be interested and available to attend a collaboration event to discuss the challenges and issues around anomaly detection and the sharing of data? 

	Yes ☐
	No ☐

	If yes, would you be willing to present a brief at the event?

	Yes ☐
	No ☐



	What would you want to discuss at the collaboration event?
i.e. what issues and challenges associated with accessing and utilising datasets would you like to discuss? What are your requirements in relation to datasets, such as quantity of data, image file types, and data transfer media?


	



	How would access to datasets benefit you/your organisation in developing anomaly detection capability?


	



	Would you require a non-disclosure agreement (NDA) to be in place for all attendees before attending the collaboration event?


	Yes ☐
	No ☐

	Separately, if an NDA is required, would you be content to sign one?

	Yes ☐
	No ☐
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